NATIONAL WOMEN'S ADVISORY COUNCIL



PO BOX 1252, CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601. TELEPHONE 46 7211.

M 2 SEP 1979

Leva,

Attached is a final draft of the Council's Annual Report. It has been amended according to decisions taken at the meeting of 22-24 August.

There are a number of additions/alterations which have to be made before it is ready to be printed:

- the appendices and footnotes are incorrectly numbered
- . the typing has not been proof-read
- the third last paragraph of Chapter 2 refers to attachments relating to "Council views on a number of issues ... as well as comments on items discussed at Council meetings". These attachments are copies of Council press releases and comments to the Law Reform Commission
- photographs have yet to be screened and added.

Those members at the Council meeting will recall that there was considerable discussion concerning the reference in the Sex Discrimination Chapter on the Committees on Discrimination in Employment and Occupation, and that it was agreed that this section should be rewritten. The attached chapter has been amended. I have also attached the original wording for those members who were not present during the meeting.

We will take it that you have no problems with the revised text of the Report, unless we have heard to the contrary from you by Tuesday, 18 September.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

(Carolyn Wiltshire) Executive Secretary

Caroly weither